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6th July 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Moving Up Day 
Next Thursday, 12th July, is the day we welcome Year 2 children for the day and our 
current Year 3, 4 and 5 spend the day with the teacher and classmates they will have 
next year.  We will be telling the children who their teacher is on Thursday morning. 
 
All our teachers will also be in their classrooms from 3.30 to 4pm on that day so that, if 
you wish, you can pop in and meet them, putting a face to a name before September. 
 
Staffing 
In addition to the staffing changes I have already told you about, we have a few more 
staff who are moving on at the end of the year. 
 
Mr Horsley, our current Year 3 leader, has secured an Assistant Headteacher post at 
another East Riding School.  While we are sad to see him leave we wish him every 
success in his new role.   We are pleased to welcome to the Year 3 team Mr 
Welbourn, who has taught at Withernsea Primary School, and is looking forward to 
working in Driffield. 
 
We are also sad to say goodbye to Mrs Robinson and Mrs Gaskin, who have been 
working as Teaching Assistants in Year 6.  We wish them every success in their 
careers. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Linda Laird 
Headteacher 
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